

1301 Third Street Suite 767 Detroit, Michigan 48226 Phone 313•596•1830 TTY: 711 Fax 313•596•1831 www.detroitmi.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Police Commissioners

FROM: Linda Bernard, Esq., Chairperson Policy Committee

DATE: August 5, 2025

RE: Policy Committee Meeting Memo

Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Board of Police Commissioners Policy Committee, please see the key updates from the committee meeting held on August 5, 2025:

Board Attendees: Committee Chairperson Linda Bernard, Board Chairperson Eva Dewaelsche

Community/Committee Attendees: Felecia Tyson – BOPC Executive Policy Manager, Sergeant Antonio Walker (DPD Planning, Research, and Accreditation), Molly Moening (Wayne State)

Action Items:

The BOPC Policy Committee, led by Chairpersons Linda Bernard and Eva Dewaelsche, approved the following directives to be presented to the full board on August 7, 2025:

- Officer Involved Shooting Investigations
- Body-Worn Cameras
- Surveillance

The next Policy Committee meeting is scheduled for August 19, 2025 at 5pm.

Sincerely,

Atty. Linda D. Bernard, J.D.L.L.M, Commissioner, District 2 Chairperson, BOPC Policy Committee